
Click here to register 
or scan the QR Code.

Self-Determination
Program Webinar
THURSDAY,  MARCH 30 
2-3PM

This event is for people served by
regional centers and their families who
want to learn more about this service. Topic of

Discussion

The Association of Regional
Center Agencies is pleased
to announce our next
webinar, on the Self-
Determination Program
(SDP). 

We’ll be talking about the
philosophy, principles, and
history of SDP, and the role
of the planning team.

While this is open to the public, you will need
to register for the event. After registering,
you will receive an email with more
information about how to join the webinar. 

ASL interpretation will be available.

Estará disponible traducción al español.

ARCA’s previous webinars are available on-demand! Prior topics include
employment, the regional center intake process, and social recreation
information for both service providers and parents/people with developmental
disabilities. Please see our Public Webinars page for archived materials.
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